From: ™"Mochrie, Paul” <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL™
Date: 7/19/2022 5:30:56 PM
Subject:  MMIWG report follow-up - taxis

Good evening Mayor and Council,

In response to the question that was posed to staff during the discussion of the above report this afternoon, Sarah Hicks
has confirmed that criminal record checks are required for operators of Passenger Directed Vehicles, including taxis. The
Passenger Transportation Branch requires record checks for operators on an annual basis.

Best,
Paul





